
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

September 7, 2022 
 
 

 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW – TW-A325 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
Re: Mashell Telecom, Inc. d/b/a Rainier Connect or Local Access Prime or Local Access 

Communications Tariff FCC No. 1 
 FRN 0004-9336-77 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
With this letter, Moss Adams LLP hereby transmits the Updated Base Document to Mashell 
Telecom, Inc. d/b/a Rainier Connect or Local Access Prime or Local Access Communications 
(“Mashell”) FCC Tariff No. 1, which includes all tariff changes that became effective as of July 16, 
2022. 
 
All correspondences and inquiries should be address to the undersigned.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
/s/	Tym	Rutkowski	
 
Tym Rutkowski 
Senior Manager 
Direct: (509) 777-0137 
Fax:    (509) 624-5129 
tym.rutkowski@mossadams.com 
 


